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Maureen O'Donnell Helmer 
Chairman 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 

Dear Chairman Helmer: 

As a resident of Long Island, I am most concerned that our Government takes all of the 
necessary steps to insure that all the people on Long Island have an adequate and reliable supply 
of electricity. I am aware of the Kings Park Energy project in the Smithtown area and believe 
that it is both needed and proposed in a location that is appropriate for such a development. 

Along with other members of the Building and Construction Trades Council of Nassau 
and Suffolk Counties, we have over 60,000 members in Nassau and Suffolk County. Of these, 
about 4,000 live in Smithtown and 5,000 live in Huntington. The power plant being planned for 
an industrial site in Kings Park is needed to sustain the current growing economy on Long 
Island. 

As I am sure you are aware, union members and their families vote and we believe this 
project is needed — not just to provide construction jobs — but to make sure the lights stay on 
here on Long Island and provide much needed tax revenue. 

We hope that you will take all necessary steps to see that the Kings Park Energy project 
is given all appropriate consideration and to see that the Article X process is allowed to quickly 
and properly take place. 

Sincerely, 
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